Good Afternoon! I am excited to announce that OCISD will be hosting an immunization clinic on Thursday, May 1, 2014 from 4pm-6pm in the MS/HS library. We are targeting our students entering Pre-K, Kindergarten, and 7th grade, as well as our graduating seniors who may need immunizations for college. This immunization clinic is also open to all staff and their families. Some of you began the Hepatitis A or B series at the fall immunization clinic, and this would be a great time to get your second dose! I am attaching a flyer with information about the immunization clinic and the link you will need in order to register. Have a great day!
Mindy Hamilton, RN, BSN
District Nurse, Ore City ISD
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